
CORONAVIRUS (COVID-19) RESPONSE UPDATE 
Email to students – March 12, 2020 at 9:12 p.m. PT

THIS COMMUNICATION OVERRIDES ALL PREVIOUS COMMUNICATIONS.

Although there are no confirmed cases of COVID-19 at Citrus College, due to recent and escalating 
developments in our surrounding communities, all classes are CANCELLED from Friday, March 13 through 
Tuesday, March 17, 2020. 

Beginning Wednesday, March 18, 2020, all classes will be taught in a remote/online format through April 5, 
2020. During this time, no classes or labs will be held on campus. Please await specific information from your 
instructors. 

Classes and labs that usually meet face-to-face will resume on April 6, 2020, subject to reassessment based on 
circumstances as they develop. 

The campus will remain open only for support services. 

Additional information regarding Citrus College's COVID-19 response efforts may be found at 
www.citruscollege.edu/covid19 as well as our social media accounts. I also encourage you to download the new 
Citrus Mobile app to receive important notifications.

Facebook: www.facebook.com/CitrusCollege
Twitter: www.twitter.com/CitrusCollege 
Instagram: www.instagram.com/citrus.college 
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